
Appendix 4

Call To Account – Val Bright (Clerk of Verwood Town Council)

‘Why should Town and parish Council not expect to retain income to fund and maintain transferred 
assets going forwards?’

Because current District Council have no money.   Parish and Town Councils wish to ensure the 
assets are available for their residents. 

 That is the only comment that some of the Clerks wished to give on this overall that we want to 
make sure that our residents keep the assets which are important to each community.


